
ATTENTION PATIENTS:

Beginning January 1, 2023, Michigan’s 
Bureau of Professional Licensing (BPL) will 
require all providers to digitally transmit all 
prescriptions. Your provider will no longer 
give you a paper prescription.

This change is being made to adopt the use 
of electronic medical records nationwide.  

Our staff may ask you to verify your preferred 
pharmacy during every encounter. Please be 
sure to tell us if you have a change to your 
pharmacy of choice.
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